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The Evangelism Committee supports and encourages the work of parish initiatives. This year we helped to support a 
major initiative at St. Thomas-Lancaster, celebrating the ordination of the “Philadelphia Eleven,” and to share the lessons 
learned at General Convention. We also began the planning for a workshop on “Digital Evangelism” for clergy in both our 
Diocese and the Diocese of Bethlehem in March, 2025. We hope that it will become an annual gathering to share good 
ideas and effective practices, especially with digital media, and sharing good news in new ways. We have encouraged 
parishes to share short videos that tell real stories on Facebook, Instagram, and their local websites. 

Respectfully submitted, 

The Rev. John Harwood 

 
 


